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Minutes of the Green & Open Spaces Committee Meeting of the Town Council 
held on Monday 24th February 2025 at 7.00pm 

 
Present 
St Michael’s Ward     St Paul’s Ward    
Cllr L Wakefield (Chair)    Cllr R Coombs 
Cllr J Fotheringham     Cllr D Hayler 
         
                                                           
In attendance 
Heloise Marlow, Deputy Clerk 
Cllr T McCollum 
 
24/41/GOS Apologies for absence 
  None  
 
24/42/GOS    Declarations of Interests 

  None 

 

24/43/GOS    Dispensations 

There were no requests for, or grants of dispensations made by the 

Town Clerk in relation to the business of the meeting. 

24/44/GOS Public Question Time for items on the agenda 

 None received. 

24/45/GOS Minutes of the Green & Open Spaces Committee held on 28th 
October 2024. 

 Committee RESOLVED to approve the Minutes of the Green and 
Open Spaces Committee held on 28 October 2024 as published 
and circulated with the agenda. 

  Proposed by Cllr Coombs and seconded by Cllr Hayler. 
  For 3; Against 0; Abstentions 1 
  
24/46/GOS Community Asset Transfer 

 Committee NOTED the report. 

 

24/47/GOS   P3 Inspections 

 Committee NOTED the report. 

         Cllr Coombs asked if during the footpath inspections, the Town Council 

boundary posts could also be inspected, as had been the case 

previously.  The Deputy Town Clerk confirmed that she would pass this 

request onto the Footpaths Working Group. 



 
 

Signed Chair             Date: 15th April 2025 

 

  

24/48/GOS Maintenance Work 

Committee NOTED the report.  Members were advised that if they had 

any maintenance requests these should be emailed to the Market 

Superintendent who was co-ordinating the maintenance calendar. 

 

24/49/GOS   Dog Bins 

        Committee NOTED the report and RESOLVED unanimously to 

delegate to the Deputy Town Clerk to continue to progress the 

siting of a new dog bin at Ottery Moor Lane with EDDC in 

consultation with Members of the Committee. 

 Proposed by Cllr Wakefield and seconded by Cllr Fotheringham 

 

24/50/GOS   Project Progress 

   Members NOTED the item. 

        Cllr Coombs requested that an update regarding the replacement Oaklea 

Bridge be brought to the next Committee meeting. The Deputy Clerk 

advised that a new lead Cllr would need to be appointed for this project 

and a PIP completed further to the resignation of former Cllr Lauren 

Smart. 

         
24/51/GOS To close the meeting 

                     The meeting was closed at 7.30pm. 


